
One Great Hour 
of Sharing  

 
2021 Natural Disasters 

We thank you for your past contributions to the “One Great Hour of Sharing” (OGHS) fund. Your 
generosity has made it possible for the National Association of Congregational Christian Churches 
(NACCC) to react quickly with support to many natural disasters here and around the world.   
 
OGHS funds were most recently sent to Congregational Church Myanmar to purchase oxygen     
concentrators, and to the Pilgrim Center for Reconciliation for famine relief in Uganda. We also   
continue to work alongside Love Worth Sharing mission to provide relief for Haiti.  

The Mission and Outreach Ministry Council is gathering information and working with people on the 
ground to determine how to effectively respond to the wildfires, Ida, and the many storms and 
flooding.   

In order for the NACCC to respond promptly with funding to assist the hundreds of thousands of         
individuals and their communities, we need donations! Please consider contributing to the OGHS 
Disaster fund, to provide ongoing support to those who desperately need help.   

Donate online at www.naccc.org or by sending a check to the address below with a note indicating 
that the funds are intended for “2021 Natural Disasters.” 

 
Send donations to: 

NACCC-OGHS 
PO Box 288 

   Oak Creek, WI 53154 

 


